THE HUNT CLUB CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION

Owners Permission Slip

Dear Hunt Club Owners,

All renters must have a signed permission slip from their owner before
recreational passes will be released. Please take the time to fill out this form and forward
it to the Hunt Club office. You may also choose to pick up the passes in person. When
your tenants lease is up, make sure to get the Recreation passes back from them before
they leave.

Owner is responsible for the actions of their tenant. A current copy of the lease
must be on file at The Hunt Club’s office before permits will be released.

Please fax this form to The Hunt Club office at (856) 232-2291, email or mail to:

The Hunt Club Cmdoniinium Association
100 Longbow Circle '
Sewell, NJ 08080

By signing the owner agrees that The Hunt Club has the owner’s permission to
release recreation permits to the tenant named below. '

Name of Owner Unit #
Tenant’s name # of tenants
List all residents living in unit.
Date current lease expires

Date

Owners Signature

Email address: thehuntclubofsewell@comcast.net Web: wWw.thehuntclubofwt.com



